
Kaikoukai Healthcare Corporation 
Nagoya Kyoritsu Hospital

Request regarding 
the delivery of laundry, etc.

For hospitalized patients and their families

Although the visiting restrictions will be eased from May 8, 2023, 

the following time restrictions will continue to be in place for the 

delivery of laundry and other items associated with hospitalization. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

May 8, 2023 

Director of Nagoya Kyoritsu Hospital

Reception days, hours, and service counter

Day of the week Time Service counter

Monday to Friday

2:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m.

Reception desk on the 
1st floor of the 

Outpatient Building 

Weekends and 
holidays

Reception desk on the 
1st floor of the East 

Building

Notes

Please be sure to wear a mask before entering the building.

入Please disinfect your hands when entering the building.
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